
Dear Valued Customers, 

We are excited to announce the launch of our new bilingual customer service experience in our 

retail locations! 

At [Retail Store Name], we believe that exceptional service should be accessible to everyone. 

With our team now fluent in both English and [Second Language], we are committed to 

providing you with a seamless shopping experience tailored to your needs. 

What's New? 

• Bilingual staff available to assist you in-store. 

• New signage and promotional materials in both languages. 

• Enhanced training for our team to ensure quality customer service. 

We value your feedback! Please let us know how we can continue to improve our services. 

Thank you for being a part of the [Retail Store Name] family. 

Sincerely, 

The [Retail Store Name] Team 


